
 
Sports Day 

Friday, June 10 th, 2016 
Dismissal at 2:00 p.m. 

June 1st, 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We invite you to join us for our annual Sports Day, which will take place  

on Friday, June 10th, rain or shine.  In the event of rain, students  

will rotate through a series of indoor stations in the morning and return  

to their classroom for the afternoon.  Let’s hope for good weather ! 
 

Schedule of Events 
 

9:10 a.m. – 9:25 a.m.  Decorated Bike Parade on the gravel field.  This is an opportunity for 

the children to be creative and decorate their bike or scooter with crêpe paper, balloons, 

flowers, flags, signs…  The possibilities are endless !  Students who wish to participate must 

bring their decorated vehicle to the gym prior to the morning bell, and leave it there while they 

report to class for attendance.  All participating bike and scooter riders must wear a helmet.   

 

9:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.  Stations.   Classes will rotate through a series of fun stations run by 

student volunteers from Maillard and Como Lake Middle Schools.  One of these stations will be 

a rest station at which the students will take a break and enjoy a freezie provided by the PAC.    

 

11:30 a.m. – 11:45 a.m.  Pre-schoolers’ Race on the grass in front of the school.   

This is a chance for all of your two, three and four year-olds to show their stuff ! 

 

11:50 a.m. – 12:35 p.m.  Lunch Break.  Students will return to their classroom  

where their pre-ordered PAC McDonald’s Hot Lunch will be delivered.  After eating, students 

will play outside until the bell.  A concession run by the PAC will also offer a limited supply of 

lunch entrees and treats at lunch.  The morning concession will have coffee, tea, muffins, 

cookies and pies.     

 

12:45 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.   Afternoon grade-group activities for all classes on the grass field 

behind the school, culminating in the Great Grade 5 Tug-of-War Challenge !   

 

All classes will be dismissed at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Please make sure that your child comes to Sports Day prepared for the weather.   

Every child should wear sunscreen, and have a hat and a bottle of water if it’s sunny. 
 

 

Hope to see you there ! 
 
 

 The Staff of École Porter Street Elementary 
 

 


